
FCS Fall Committee Meeting 

11-16-21 

2021/22 Committee Members: 

1. FCS Instructor: Heather Maggard 

2. Administrator: Eddie Creech 

3. Industry Representative: Jaiden Branson 

4. Industry Representative: Nick Clay 

5. Student Representative: Icidra Martinez 

6. Student Representative: Jared Dixon 

We conducted our meeting virtually via Facebook Messenger. 

All members were welcomed to the meeting, and thanked for their willingness to participate. 

1. Perkins Funds were explained and discussed. 

2. Heather Maggard suggested that the industrial refrigerator/freezer unit be replaced. 

3. Nick Clay asked why it needed replaced. 

4. Heather Maggard explained that the unit that we currently have no longer works properly, and 

that two attempts to repair the unit have been made. 

5. A discussion regarding the Refrigerator/freezer unit ensued. 

6. A suggestion to purchase a new unit was made by Jared Dixon and seconded by Icidra Martinez.  

7. The topic was voted upon and all members agreed that a new refrigerator/freezer unit needed 

to be purchased. 

8. Heather Maggard reported on several positive outcomes regarding the FCS Program.  Including a 

50% pass rate on the EOP despite the Covid19 shut down.  Heather Maggard also shared that 

our FCCLA membership has grown tremendously and we n ow have over 30 active members.  

FCCLA conducted a fund raiser during Black Bear Madness and made 147.00 selling popcorn and 

water.   

9. The floor was opened for any remaining comments/discussion. 

10. The members then decided to close the meeting. 


